
 

 

January 30, 2017 

 

 

Cari Fonseca 
The Next Step Foundation Team Brandon 
1801 E. Crocus Drive 
Phoenix, AZ 85022 

Dear Cari,  

We cannot thank you enough for sharing your story with our group.  Our membership 
has not stopped talking about how incredible your presentation was. Thank you for 
sharing your pain and the horrible realities of drinking and driving with us.  It has 
sparked conversations between families and friends, parents and kids, sisters and 
brothers, etc., etc..  I know that you saved lives in that room last week, we are forever 
grateful.   

Your message is strong and you are a very brave messenger.   

Thank you very much. 

Warmly,  

Heidi Coupland                                                                                                                           
Vice President National Charity League, Camelback Chapter 

 

 

 

 
 


